
Legislators:
I Strongly oppose HB2681 and request that you vote no on this bill.  Voter rolls need to cleaned up.  I someone hasn't voted in over 
10 yrs, the likelihood is that they DoNot want to.  In Oregon the ability to vote is very simple.  If someone hasn't done it, it is because 
they have chosen not to.  Voter rolls that are not cleaned do not allow for accurate counts and are ripe for fraud and abuse.  Election 
integrity is very important and the appearance of promoting poor election management in our state cannot be tolerated.
Vote no for this bill HB2681.
Thank you,  Anna Munson 


